
 

 

2 February 2022 

Dear parents and caregivers 

Thank you for your ongoing support as we work together to respond to the evolving COVID-19 
situation.  

We continue to take direction from our Premier as we prepare for the return to school for all students 
on Monday 7th February.  

Our school currently is remaining open for children of essential workers and vulnerable children during 
this period.  

We have welcomed our Year 11 and Year 12 students back through their online learning platform. If 
you are experiencing any concerns with your children and their access to learning, please contact 
the school immediately. 

From 7th February to 4th March we will be following the Back to School 2022 guidelines and this will 
include the following steps: 

• Continuing to implement COVID-safe measures. 

• Masks required for all students, staff and visitors. 

• Limiting visitors on school sites, with exceptions for parents and carers of students 

experiencing vulnerability and enrolment interviews. 

• Suspension of school camps, excursions and large gatherings (this will mean we will not be 

able to hold full school or year level assemblies during this time). 

Further information for parents has been developed including frequently asked questions.  

I encourage you to stay informed of the latest developments relating to COVID-19 by regularly 
visiting the Queensland Government website. 

Thank you for your understanding as we continue to work together during this difficult and 
unprecedented time. 

Yours sincerely  

Jennifer Skeahan 
Executive Principal 

 

https://qed.qld.gov.au/covid19/frequently-asked-questions
http://www.covid19.qld.gov.au/

